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As we began another year, we are once again encouraged by God’s faithfulness and work in
the church in Barahona during 2024. God used the kids’ art activity in order to help us reach
out into our neighborhood in November. In the same month, we rejoiced to see another soul
come to know Christ as Savior. Please pray as she is now taking our discipleship course with
Stephanie. On December 1, we celebrated the third anniversary for Iglesia Bautista Dios con
Nosotros. We had a great number in attendance and ran out of room very quickly! God used a
faithful missionary friend during the message to encourage and to challenge the people in
their walk with the Lord. We are challenging the church to move from being a church plant to
become a church-planting church. Please continue to pray for us during this process that the
church would continue to grow in the Lord and in their understanding of what God expects of
them. 
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We recently arrived in the United States for Christmas and to begin a short furlough in
January and February. God led a retired pastor to our church last year, and he is filling the
pulpit so that we could come and visit some of our supporting churches in North Carolina and
Virginia. We wish that we could see everyone, but we are making plans in the future to come
back for another short trip to visit those whom we have yet to see. Please pray for the church
that they would continue growing in their walk with the Lord and for us as we will be traveling
and reporting to many of our churches during the coming weeks. In November, we renewed
our lease for another two years, but we are preparing and saving for the future home of the
church. We would love for you to join us in praying for wisdom and God’s provision. If you
would like to know more about the project, please let us know! We want to thank you again
for your faithful support for our family in 2024. We are grateful to be laboring together in
God’s work!

In Christ,
The Germanos
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